
MAJOR ROAD BARRIERS
AROUND NEW SCHOOLS

New 
Schools

Three new schools on North 90th Street, between 
Stone and Wallingford avenues, will open in the fall 
of 2017 with 1,700 students. Access to these schools 
will pose challenges for many, especially for students 
walking or bicycling to school.

We Need Your Help to Get Kids to School Safely!!!
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Licton-Haller and Greenwood-Phinney greenways 
groups are working in support of the Seattle 
Department of Transportation and the School 
Traffic Safety Committee to identify and improve 
Safe Routes to School for the students attending the 
new schools.

Input from our public on-line survey of the neighborhood in January will be combined with  information 
gathered at community meetings, and detailed walking and biking audits to create a written report. This will be 
shared with community members, school staff, and transportation experts, and at 
http://seattlegreenways.org/neighborhoods/licton-haller-greenways/

For additional information, please contact Lee Bruch, Licton Haller Greenways:
LictonHallerGreenways@gmail.com

For more about our Safe Routes to School efforts, check out:
Seattle Neighborhood Greenways:
http://seattlegreenways.org/

Seattle Department of Transportation:
http://www.seattle.gov/transportation/saferoutes_about.htm

School Traffic Safety Committee:
http://www.seattle.gov/school-traffic-safety-committee

Take our survey and 
enter to win prizes!!!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/N_Aurora_Safe_Routes_to_School


